
 
 

   

 

 
Humax Co., Ltd. 

2. Yeongmun-ro, Cheoin-gu Yong-in-si, Gyeonggi-do,Korea 

  
 
Date: Nov. 22 2023 
 
Timco Engineering, Inc. 
13146 NW 86th Drive Suite 400 Alachua, FL 32615 
 
 
SUBJECT: Application for Certification for FCC ID: O6Z-HARN1006A 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We, the undersigned, hereby authorize SangHoon, Yu at Lab-T, Inc. on our behalf, to apply to the Federal 
Communications Commission on our equipment.  Any and all acts carried out by SangHoon, Yu at Lab-T, Inc.  on 
our behalf shall have the same effect as acts of our own.  
 
This is to advise that we are in full compliance with the Anti- Drug Abuse Act.  We, the applicant, are not subject to 
a denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Act of 1988, 21 USC853a, and no party to 
the application is subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to that section. 
 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
(Signature) 

Sunghum Yeon / DQA Manager 

2. Yeongmun-ro, Cheoin-gu Yong-in-si, Gyeonggi-do,Korea 

 


